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N O T I C E

The Secretariat of the Permanent Council presents its compliments to the permanent missions and, on instructions from the Chair of the Committee on Administrative and Budgetary Affairs, announces that the Department of Human Resources of the Secretariat for Administration and Finance will hold another briefing on the “Proposed Human Resources Strategy” (document CP/CAAP-3186/12).

The briefing will be held on Monday, October 1st, 2012, at 2:30 p.m. in the Guerrero Room. 
The briefing will be open to all delegations that wish to attend. Those interested are kindly requested to confirm their attendance with the Committee Secretary, Guillermo Moncayo (gmoncayo@oas.org).
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